
Remote Learning Offer- January 2021

 
 

Key Stages 1 and 2:  

Remote learning can be accessed on Seesaw and it will include: 

 One daily English activity. 
 One daily Maths activity. 
 At least two other activities. 

 All activities will link to the work which would have been covered in class. 
These activities will include pre-recorded videos, quizzes, and other 
interactive tools. Where possible, printable resources will be provided. Oak 

Academy resources might also be used if necessary.  
 A daily message from class teachers. 

 Recordings of class teachers reading stories to the children. 
 A weekly Zoom assembly which will be recorded for those who cannot 

attend. 

 Class teachers will check Seesaw and respond to comments throughout 
the working day.  

 Work will be set by 9am. 

Early Years Foundation Stage: 

Remote learning can be accessed on Tapestry and it will include: 

 Book of the week – an online story.  

 One daily Literacy activity. 
 Daily phonics session either pre-recorded or set on bug club. 
 One daily Numeracy activity. 

 One PSED activity for the week. 
 One daily Understanding the World or Physical or Creative task. 
 Printable resources added to Tapestry linked to the learning for the week. 

 A daily pre-recorded story session. 
 A video message from the class teacher each day. 
 Class teachers will check Tapestry and respond to comments throughout 

the working day. 

Please bear in mind that there can be a few technical issues with remote learning. If 
you are experiencing difficulties or cannot locate your child’s remote learning login 
details, please contact admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. Your child’s class 

teacher will also be able to support you via Seesaw or Tapestry if you require 
specific assistance.  

mailto:admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk


All children also have access to Bug Club. Children in Key Stage 1 and 2 can use 
Spelling Shed, Maths Shed and TTRockstars in addition to this.Oak Academy is also 

free to access and can be located here: https://classroom.thenational.academy/ 

If you are unable to access the internet, paper copies of work will be provided. 

Please contact admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk if you require this. 

If you need any further support, our staff will do our very best to provide it.  
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